May 16, 2017
Dear Parents and Guardians,
	On Friday, May 26th the Connecticut Historical Society will be visiting our school to do a fun activity entitled “Characters from Colonial Connecticut” with our students.  This gives opportunity for students to learn about what life was like during that time period here in Connecticut.  They are able to explore artifacts and participate in games.
	The Connecticut Historical Society likes to take photos while visiting that they may use for future publications in their brochures or on their website.  On the reverse side of this letter there is a permission slip for photography during their visit.  If you are willing to have your child photographed, please sign and return before May 26th.

Thanks in advance,
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 5th Grade Team
